

ONTARIO REGIONAL BASE HOSPITAL PROGRAMS - STRATEGIC PLANNING

Date: November 11, 2015

To: Participants in Ontario Regional Base Hospital Programs – Strategic Planning Survey Questions

From: Ontario Regional Base Hospital Programs Strategic Planning Committee

RE: Strategic Planning Survey

The Ontario Regional Base Hospital Programs are launching a strategic planning process on December 7th to ensure alignment within their own structure as well as identifying direction and deliverables over the next 3 to 5 years. You are invited as part of this process to answer an on line survey by Friday, November 27th which can be found at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WS7MNYR

The survey is 6 questions and is a combination of open ended and more quantitative questions. It should take no longer than 20 minutes to complete.

Please note that your answers are completely confidential and will be consolidated and reported anonymously into the strategic planning process. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email Susan MacDonald, our consultant, at susan.macdonald3@sympatico.ca or call her directly at 416-885-8583.

Thank you for your input and contribution to this very important planning process for the Base Hospital Programs.